
 
 

 

 

6 December 2022 

 
 
 

Re:  Change to school bus numbers in 2023   
 

Dear Principal and school community,  
 
As a valued partner we wanted to inform you of a change to school bus service numbers 
commencing Term 1 in 2023.  
 
This change will bring Bundaberg in line with Translink’s standard three number route codes 
used throughout Queensland.  
 
We wish to assure you that current school bus routes, stops being serviced and pick-up 
times will remain unchanged so there is expected to be minimal impact for students and 
parents. 
 
To assist with the transition buses will also display both old and new numbers for several 
weeks.   
 
Please see below the summary of current and new service numbers and should you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to contact us directly on 07 4151 4226. 
 

 
 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Matthew Thompson  
Manager – Bundaberg  
Kinetic  

 


